
1

Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 9:24 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket# 20190071-WS

Good morning, 
 
Please place the email below in Docket No. 20190071-WS.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6030 
 
From: Mae Sorbo [mailto:itworksmaesorbo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020 10:56 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Docket# 20190071-WS 
 
 
As an retiree of Fawn Ridge, we were informed of a proposed increase of our water cost in the excess 
of 308% This is extremely unheard of and unfair since this hearing was held in December while the 
majority of the deed owners weren’t available for the hearing.  
 
I oppose of this proposed application for increase of our water cost  
 
This complaint should be included in the application to oppose the water cost increase .  
 
Sincerely,  
Mae Sorbo  
Docket# 20190071-WS  




